
                 
 

WEDNESDAY 26 September 2018  |  TERM 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents/Carers 

There is much to celebrate at Dubbo West Public School this fortnight. The end of Term 3 has seen 
NAPLAN results returned, NAIDOC week Public Speaking District and Regional finals, Western  Region  
AthleƟcs, PBL reward winners and 100% aƩendance celebrated. 

NAPLAN assesses the key areas of Literacy and Numeracy. It provides parents and educators with a      
snapshot of how students are progressing – individually, as part of their school community, and against  
naƟonal standards that have been agreed upon by all state and territory governments. If you are the      
parent of a student in Years 3 or 5, you will have received an individual report of your child’s results for 
the NAPLAN tests they sat in May. 2018 is the first year some students took NAPLAN in an online format. 
We did not parƟcipate in the online format for this year but will do so in 2020. 

NAIDOC Public Speaking was well represented this year with Miss Meredith taking four teams to the    
Banglamalanha Centre in Arthur Street to compete against our district schools. Tyson Salt and               
Hazel  Livingston won the day and they are currently represenƟng our school at the regional finals today. 
We wish them luck. 

Western Region AthleƟcs saw four students represent Dubbo West Public 
School and these students parƟcipated with sportsmanship and commitment.              
Amy Barton is to be congratulated as she broke her PB by three metres  winning 
the senior girls shot put and gaining a spot at the state athleƟcs Ɵtles next term. 
CongratulaƟons Amy. 

PBL reward winners and 100% aƩendance is being celebrated at the end of this 
week with many students being rewarded for being STAR’s. 

This past week we also celebrated a neon theme disco with our school raising $1300 for the Hear Our 
Heart bus. Well done to our school community for supporƟng such a worthy cause. 

Thankyou to our school community for being so supporƟve over the past few weeks whilst Mrs Day has 
been on leave. 

Have a safe and resƞul holiday and remember that imaginaƟon is the highest kite you can fly.   

See you in Term 4.  School resumes on Monday 15 October. 

 

Regards 

Nicki Mudge 
Relieving Principal          
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Term 3‐ 2018 Planner 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

10 

Sept 

24 25 
 

26 27 
Primary Assembly  
2.15pm 
 
PBL Rewards Day 

28 
100% Attendance &   
Movie Day 
 
Last day of Term 3 

Term 4‐ 2018 Planner 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 

Oct 

15 
 
First day of Term 4 
for students  

16 17 18 
 

19 
 

Tamsyn Henry, Charlotte Root, Tyson Salt, Shae Webber, Sovanah Doherty, Rory Cameron, 
Hazel Livingston and Erin Callaghan represented Dubbo West at the NAIDOC Public    
Speaking Competition in the Banglamalanha Centre.  

Hazel and Tyson have progressed to the Regional Finals. 



                 
 

TERM 3 WINNERS 

Week 8 
   Week 9 

KBlue 
Milla Campion 

Aiden McBride KBlue 
Blake Darlington 

Eric Smith 

KGreen 
Maddie Glenn 

Isaiah Henry KGreen 
Azelia Miller 

Rory Taylor 

KYellow 
Taine McEwen 

Ebony Jackson KYellow 
Joshua Bergmann 

Liam Stockwell Geissmann 

1B 
Amarli McKay 

Aaliyah Pascoe 1B 
Dylan Semmler 

Amarli McKay 

1G 
Joshua Williams 

Kelarni-Rose Pevy-West 1G 
Scarlett Bourke 

Zaskia Vosloo 

1W 
Laiba Laiba 

Lina Kivalu 1W 
Rory Harley 

Zeke Smith 

2H 
Allira Mackay 

Rylee Slabon 2H 
Rylee Slabon 

Mitchell Barton 

2S 
Chloe Darlington 

Xavier Lothian 2S 
Harlie Sunderland 

Chloe Darlington 

3G 
Xavier Milsom 

Alex Fearne 3G 
Toby Eakin 

Quinella Toomey 

3/4C 
Andrew Derrick 

J’arna Hill 3/4C 
Ashton Chatfield 

Jirra Jackson 

3/6K 
Ruben Lemon 

Kiara Gibson 3/6K 
Aleah Glenn-Weldon 

Robert Cubby 

4H 
Jahrelle McNeill 

Rory Luckie 4H 
Katie Parker 

Domineeq Milsom 

5N 
Sophie Dicker 

Emily Blunt 5N 
Alynna Munro 

Mikayla Ball 

5/6L 
Jacob Fairbanks 

Tyson Salt 5/6L 
Jacob Fairbanks 

Rebecca Mazzer 

5/6P 
Chleeyka Morris-Mackay 

Cassie Stuart 5/6P 
Mark Bugmy 

Cristian Eakin 

6G 
Nancy-Rose Yeo 

Shae Webber 6G 
Shae Webber 

Annie Butcher 

$5 Infants 
Winner 

Jayden Walker 
   $5 Infants 

Winner 
Dylan Martin 

$5 Primary 
Winner 

 
  $5 Primary 

Winner 
 



                 
 

 

Regional Premier’s Spelling Bee Final 

Last Thursday we were very proud to have our school host a Regional Premier’s Spelling Bee final in the 

hall. There were 20 schools represented with a total of 77 students compeƟng in either the Junior (Stage 

2) compeƟƟon or the Senior (Stage 3) compeƟƟon. 

Students came from the following schools: Trangie Central School, Dubbo South Public School, ToƩenham 

Central School, Buninyong Public School, Baradine Central School, Warren Central School, Orana Heights 

Public School, Cobar Public School, Narromine Public School, Parkes Public school, Coonabarabran Public 

School, Tullamore Central School, Parkes East Public School, Condobolin Public School, Nyngan Public 

School, Eumungerie Public School, Middleton Public School, Mendooran Public School, Dubbo School of 

Distance EducaƟon and Dubbo West Public School.  

Students at our school ran a class compeƟƟon to find their best spellers and those students then entered 

a school semi‐final compeƟƟon.  The two top spellers in both Stage 2 and Stage 3 then competed in the   

Regional CompeƟƟon.  CongratulaƟons to Rory Cameron 5/6L, Shae Webber 6G, Indiana KeaƟng 3G and 

Bailey Fisher 3G for reaching the Regional Finals and doing a marvellous effort. Some of the words were 

quite tricky and would test a lot of us. 

The Announcer, Ms Di Reichelt stated that she believed that the standard of spelling in the CompeƟƟon 

was outstanding as each Stage went into the seventh Round before a winner was determined. The        

winners will now go on to compete in Sydney later in the year.  

Well done to all the students who competed on the day. 



                 
 

DISCO 


